
From: Michalets, Linda M - DNR 
Sent: Friday, October 02, 2020 4:11 PM 
To: Wayne Fassbender (WFassbender@enviroforensics.com) 
Subject: One Hour Martinizing closure questions 
 
Hello Wayne, 
I am reviewing the One Hour Martinizing site for closure. Could you please provide me with the 
following information, which I need to complete my review and accurately convey the site conditions for 
closure consideration: 
 
Provide revised vapor tables that include residential standards in addition to commercial standards. If 
concentrations exceed residential standards, closure letters for those properties will include a 
requirement that they cannot be converted to residential use with prior DNR approval.  
 
Where were sub-slab samples SSV-12 and SSV-13 collected on the OHM property in 2018? I don’t see 
them on the vapor figure. Were these samples discussed in a previous report? I don’t see them in any 
report in BRRTS. I did not look through the hard copy file that I have here. Let me know what report that 
would be in. 
 
If you could just email me these tables and figure it would be much appreciated. 
Thank you, 
Linda 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Linda Michalets 
Cell Phone: (414) 435-8010 
Linda.Michalets@wisconsin.gov 
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